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A reader spoke to us about a letter that appeared in the last issue fromahomosexual namedPaulwhowas being
harassed by the police.We didn’t ignore this letter, butwrote himback and suggested that he contact the American
Civil Liberties Union. We don’t know how he made out.

Those new subscribers who took advantage of the free offer of an ESP record with their subscription will have
them sent as soon as possible. There may be a delay of a few weeks, but you will get them.

Apologies to anyone who went to the Cleaver for President meeting that was announced in the last issue and
found it not there. The New Politics Party people who were sponsoring themeeting got confused and left about 30
people waiting out in the cold. Anyone desiring information -about the Cleaver campaign can write into the paper
and we will forward your request to the New Politics group.
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